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Comments: Opening the mine in a diverse nature area on the South Fork will be a decimation to it.
The cost in mitigation is not even in the scope of what the State taxpayers should be burdened with.

It's not clearly addressed in the proposal.

It is costing huge amounts of money in the long run when you open this money pit with little regard or knowledge
to the damage done to the surroundings.

Get scientific data and see the reality of the dangerous you are foisting on the people and animal life in this
region.



